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Dear Parents/Carers 

A reminder that ear air pods (or any equivalent version of earphone) and Smart watches are banned 

within the academy. Should students use these on walking to school, the device(s) must be placed 

inside of their school bag before entering the school site at Shenley Lane gate. 

Should any air pods or earphone equivalent be seen during the academy day, the device will be 

taken from the student, retained and will not be returned until a parent/carer comes to site to 

collect. 

Please note further, mobile phones should never be used by a student during the academy day; in 

the event of a phone call needing to be made, students should speak with their Pastoral Manager or 

attend the school reception and ask to use an office phone. 

Any of the above devices confiscated and retained will then be for collection by parent/carer. 

Furthermore, any items brought into the academy by students are at their own risk. 

We thank you for your continued support of the academy and the safeguarding of our students. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr N Haq 

Deputy Headteacher 
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